
Dear Everyone,

First let me start by saying a big well done to all of our
 Year 6 children and parents who have shown such resilience 
this week.

                     We are beginning to plan some school Jubilee 
                   celebrations.    These start next week with our themed lunch.  
If you need to  pay for a lunch, please pay using the school meals
payment item in Arbor.  All children and staff can wear red, white and
blue to school that day or wear the uniform of any organisation they
belong to e.g Beavers, Clubs, Rainbows etc.

It is lovely to now be having our celebration 
assemblies together again in the hall.  This is an 
opportunity to celebrate all the children who have gone above and
beyond and received hot chocolate nominations as well as celebrating
our handwriting heroes and maths superstars of the week.  Children
also share their learning and it is amazing to listen to their oracy skills
develop week on week.

It was lovely to see our wonderful EYFS superhero exhibition, thank you
to all who attended.

We hope you have a fabulous weekend!

D Holland
Head of School

Medical Appointments
All doctors, dental and
opticians appointments

should be made outside of
school hours, unless it is a

medical emergency.  
If a hospital appointment has
been received that is within
school hours, we do require

proof of the  appointment to
be provided to the school
office at least 24 hours

before the 
appointment.

Dates for
your Diary

Turves Green Primary School 
Newsletter

13TH  MAY  2022

If your child is going to

be late or absent for any

reason please call the

school office on 0121

464 3686 before

8:30am.

27TH MAY
YEAR 6 VISIT TO THE

PIONEER ACTIVITY CENTRE

 30TH MAY - 3RD JUNE
SCHOOL CLOSED FOR HALF

TERM

 6TH JUNE 
SCHOOL REOPENS AFTER

HALF TERM

Year 6 
Leavers Hoodies

Don't forget to place
your order and pay for

any hoodies before
Friday 20th May.

18TH MAY
JUBILEE LUNCH PART 1 SEE
EMAIL OR NEXT PAGE FOR

FULL MENU

All correspondence is now

issued via Arbor.  Please

make sure that you are

registered and that your

email address is up to date.
We are committed to keeping children

safe at all times, and this includes

keeping children safe online. At Turves

Green Primary School, we teach        

 e-safety throughout the year to all

children. The NSPCC offers some

really good practical advice for how to

teach children to keep safe online at

home which can be accessed by

following this link.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-

children-safe/online-safety/



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Vegetable
Pasta Bake
Fish Fingers

Jacket
Potatoes

Chicken Curry
Chickpea Curry

Jacket
Potatoes

Chicken Fillet
with Gravy and

Yorkshire
Pudding

Quorn Roast
Jacket Potatoes

Jubilee Theme
Lunch

Coronation
Chicken Wrap

Hot Dogs
Cheese &

Tomato Quiche

Pizza Selection
Popcorn Fish

Jacket
Potatoes

Potato Wedges
Vegetable

Medley

Naan Bread or
Rice

Sweetcorn
Peas

Roast Potato
Creamed
Potatoes
Broccoli

Carrotts, Peas

Spicy Wedges
Beans

Sweetcorn

Chips
Sweetcorn

Baked Beans

Fresh Fruit
Salad

Chocolate
Muffins or Fruit

Jelly

Fresh Fruit
Salad

Iced Chocolate
Crunch with

Vanilla Custard

Selection of
Cookies or Ice

Cream Tub

Week 1 




Lunch Menu

Superstar Mathletes
Reception -  Eva & Esrom
Year 1 - Lucirae & Finley
Year 2 -  Lucas & Ethan

Year 3 -  Leo & Mohamed
Year 4 -  Kimberley & Fatmir
Year 5 -  Arsham & Lucimae

Year 6 - N/A (SAT's)

House PointsHot Chocolate Friday
Well done to all the children who have been nominated.  

This week's winners are:
Reception - Sophia & Khalid

Year 1 - Charlie & Daisy
Year 2 - Sienna-Rae & Alice

Year 3 - James & Harley
Year 4 - Alex & Olivia
Year 5 - Kevan & Leo
Year 6 - Dany & Freya

HawkingFarrahBalding SpielbergRowling

1041

Turves Green Superstars!

Be an attendance HERO

Here Everyday Ready Ontime

101010309561028


Handwriting Heroes
Reception - George & Phoebe
Year 1 - Nevaeh-May & Reece

Year 2 - Jacob & Kenaya
Year 3 -  Nathan & Louis

Year 4 -  Fatishbram & Frankie
Year 5 -  Max & Mehr

Year 6 - N/A (SATs)




